

TOWN OF LEDYARD CONNECTICUT WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY

Chairman Ed Lynch

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339-1551 (860) 464-3220 E-Mail Address: wpca.ledyard@ledyardct.org

December 3, 2024

Mayor Fred B. Allyn, III 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn:

At its Regular Meeting held on November 26, 2024, the WPCA took the following actions. Please feel free to contact Chairman Lynch should you have any questions regarding this meeting.

• Approved payment to Groton Utilities invoice #0026061, dated October 31, 2024, in the amount of \$2,253.46, for lead inventory.

Respectfully submitted,

Christina Hostetler Town Hall Assistant

cc:

Mayor

Director of Finance

Treasurer/Assistant Director of Finance

Town Council